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It is with immense pleasure that we are submitting the report of scholar support programme for the 

academic year 2016-2017. Primarily we are thankful to Department of Collegiate Education, 

Office of New Initiatives for proving fund for the entire programme and stakeholders for their 

continuous support. The programme was started in our college during 2014-2015. The programme 

continued in those departments which started it in 2014 -15 for third year students. For the first 

year students it started in the departments of English, History, Botany, Mathematics and Physics. 

Everything was done as per the rules and regulations of the programme. Through the programme 

the weaker students got additional attention and opportunity to learn the concepts and ideas again 

which are difficult for them. In addition to that, the office of new initiatives proposed external 

mentoring classes for the SSP students for the current year and allotted fund. As per the instruction 

from the department we have conducted general mentoring sessions for the three batches. Three 

sessions for second and third year students and remaining two sessions for the first year students. 

The feedback was very positive and we expect continuation of the same in future. 

Fund of Rs 2,25,500/- was received for the purpose of meeting the expenses in connection with 

conducting the programme. An amount of Rs. 2,25,500/- was utilized under various heads for which 

it was given and the accounts were closed on 31-3-2017. All the record were properly maintained 

and the accounts were audited and utilization certificate was obtained. The programme was 

successfully completed in our college during the academic year 2016-2017. 
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